
Reception Newsletter Wednesday 2nd November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Learning from Wednesday 2nd October to Tuesday 8th November.   
 
The weekly newsletter will be on G-suite and also sent out to you by text.  

 
Uniform 

 
 
This week’s learning: 

• We will be teaching the children the sounds u, b, f and e. Please remember that we have put the QR codes 
for videos to support home learning in the back of your child’s reading record. This week you will have the 
code with the sounds g, o, c, k and next week you will have u, b, f, e. 

 
 

• In maths we will be learning about squares and rectangles. We will be looking at their properties and making 
sure that we can recognise the shapes in different orientations. 

• In RE we will be continuing our new topic of ‘welcome’. We will be talking about symbols and the children 
will role play the Baptism service. 

• Our story of the week is ‘Pete the Cat and his four groovy buttons’  

• Our word of the week is ‘Polite’ 
 
Junk Modelling  
Please can you collect old cardboard tubes, boxes and other items at home that would be useful for the children’s 
creative work.   
 
Reminder:  
On Wednesday 9th November at 2.30p.m. we would like to invite all parents and family members to come in for a 
meeting where we will tell you all about our phonics scheme and how we teach the children to read in Reception. 
This will be held in the school hall, with entrance through the front office. Everyone is welcome. If you are unable to 
attend this meeting, do not worry! We will record the meeting and then put it up onto our Gsuite site afterwards.  
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Clarke and Miss Marshall.  


